Upton, Curt - CPD Planning Services

From: Lopez, Anthony I. - PWRWS Right-of-Way Services

Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 4:17 PM

To: Upton, Curt - CPD Planning Services

Subject: FW: Revised / Corrected Legal Descriptions Attached for Stapleton Filing 49 Rezoning
Application

Attachments: Filing 49 rezone-south_R1-signed.pdf; Filing 49 rezone-north_R1-signed.pdf

Yes these will work.

From: Upton, Curt - CPD Planning Services

Sent: Monday, November 23, 2015 8:31 AM

To: Lopez, Anthony I. - PWRWS Right-of-Way Services <Tonyl.Lopez@denvergov.org>

Subject: FW: Revised / Corrected Legal Descriptions Attached for Stapleton Filing 49 Rezoning Application

Good morning Tony — can you take a look at these to see if they now reflect the updated plat? This is for case
2015|00079. Thanks in advance and let me know if you have any questions

Curt Upton | Senior City Planner

Community Planning & Development | City and County of Denver
720.865.2942 Phone | curt.upton@denvergov.org
DenverGov.org/CPD | @DenverCPD | Take our Survey

From: Bruce O'Donnell [mailto:bodonnell@starboard-lic.com]

Sent: Saturday, November 21, 2015 12:15 PM

To: Upton, Curt - CPD Planning Services <Curt.Upton@denvergov.org>

Subject: Revised / Corrected Legal Descriptions Attached for Stapleton Filing 49 Rezoning Application

Curt:

Attached please find two new legal descriptions for the rezoning application 2015100079. Please have Tony
Lopez confirm that these new legals will work for the application.

Once we know we have the correct legals, I will replace those in the application and send you a new updated
application with the proper legal descriptions included.

Sound like a plan?
Thanks,

Bruce

Bruce C. O’'Donnell

=

STARBOARD Realty Group, LLC



Office: 720-441-3310
Cell: 303-810-3674
E-Mail: bodonnell@starboardrealtygroup.com

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Patrick Chelin <Patrick_Chelin@matrixdesigngroup.com>

Date: Fri, Nov 20, 2015 at 10:36 AM

Subject: FW: F49 Rezone

To: "Bruce O'Donnell (bodonnell@starboard-llc.com)" <bodonnell@starboard-llc.com>

For your use, thanks.



